Ottawa Presbyterian Church Announcements

Coffee Hour will be held immediately following the worship service in Fellowship Hall. Please join us!

Rev. Ben will be out of the office this week. If any emergency pastoral care is needed, contact Lynn Bova. Her email is lynn@maumeevp.org. Her phone number is 419.782.1364.

There will be a church cookout following services on May 20 in honor of the Remaklus family following their calling and wishing them good luck in their next endeavor as Amy goes to seminary. Our plans are to cook hot dogs and smoke sausage grillers by grillmaster Mike K. Meat is provided by the fellowship committee.

We plan to move some tables outside the church if the weather is nice-so bring a lawn chair if it's warm and sunny. A sign-up sheet is posted on the bulletin board for what

items are needed.

Summer breakfast will start May 27 and run until September 2. A Sign-up sheet is posted on the bulletin board. Requesting host/hostesses to sign up to provide a simple breakfast (i.e. donuts, bagels, fruit, yogurt) at 9 am before church. Any questions see Becky.

On the bulletin board is a sign-up sheet with possible trip ideas. Please take a look and see if you would be interested in any of them.

Community Notes

Lunch in The Park on May 17, from 11:00 AM to 1:00 PM. Sponsored by Ottawa Senior Citizens Association, Inc. Lunch Choices: Taco Salad, Egg Salad Platter, Brats Platter, Hot Dog Platter, Pie, Desserts and Drink. Eat in, Dine in the Park or carry out. Carryout available by calling 419-523-5593.

Putnam County Hospice is seeking volunteers to offer compassion, support, and friendship to our patients who are facing a life-limiting illness. Hospice volunteers are important members of the hospice team who provide companionship to patients thru friendly visits, as well as respite to the caregivers. Volunteer training and orientation will be provided by Putnam County Hospice staff. To learn more about becoming a hospice volunteer please contact Kathy Rellinger, Putnam County Hospice Volunteer Coordinator, at 419-523-4449.

Challenged Champions Equestrian Center in Ottawa, Ohio, is a non-profit therapeutic riding center for children and adults with special needs. They are in need of volunteers. Volunteers make up such a vital role at Challenged Champions. We couldn't do all of the great work that we do without our volunteers. People 14 and older can be side walkers for our riders. There is no horse experience required as we provide all the training necessary for the side walking position. Generally two side walkers walk with a rider or one side walker for a more experienced rider. Please let me know if you are interested in this volunteering opportunity. I would love to speak with you more about this! Thanks, Jordan Hamilton

Challenged Champions Equestrian Center Volunteer Recruiter

Email: jhamilton.ccec@gmail.com

Phone: 4193041989

NOTES

Ottawa Presbyterian Church

To love God, follow Jesus, and love all.

PASTOR

Rev. Ben Shaw

MINISTERS

All members of Ottawa Presbyterian Church

STAFF

Andrea Morman, Secretary Beth Myers, Organist Chas Myers, Choir Director

CHILDCARE

Infants through Kindergarten

TBD

LITURGIST

Andee Parker

SESSION MEMBERS

Paul Baransy

Diane Bishop

Jane Doepker

Brandon Font

Lynne Hirzel

Becky Riepenhoff

OFFICERS

Diane Bishop, Clerk of Session Beth Myers, Treasurer Janie Font, Financial Secretary